
WATER DISTRIBUTION SERVICE SADDLE REPLACEMENT 

PROJECT 



Background  
The Water Distribution System in Wicomico Shores, originally designed in the 1970’s, has 

experienced a number of leaks due to aging infrastructure and corroding service saddles. 

Corrosive Soils, persistent moisture, and poor meter pit placement have led to the deterioration 

of utilities. This is just one of many areas Metcom has identified for Service Saddle 

Replacement.  

Project Scope of Work 

The Water Distribution Service Saddle Replacement Project (Project # WO2502) entails the 

replacement of existing water distribution service saddles and copper service lines for 

approximately 88 locations primarily around Golf Course Drive (Wicomico Shores), 

Mechanicsville, Maryland. Project oversight is being handled by Metcoms inspection department 

who are on site daily during construction activities.  

Customer Impact 

Traffic: 

Residents in the area should expect traffic impacts. Please speak with our on-site construction inspector 

or call the project manager below with any traffic concerns.   

Water Service: 

Residents in the area should expect minimal impacts to water service during construction.  

Sewer Service: 

Residents in the area who are served by public sewer should expect no interruptions to sewer service 

during construction.  

Schedule 

Construction: Construction began in early winter (January) 2025 

Public Notices 

Public Meeting: Please Contact Metcom Engineering for any information relating to Public Notices  

 

 

 



Project Location 

See Above 

Golf Course Drive (Wicomico Shores), Mechanicsville, Maryland 

 

Project Contacts 

Anna Wells – METCOM Project Manager: (301) 737 – 7400 x 303 

(Please email any questions or concerns to awells@metcom.org) 

Ronald Delahay – METCOM On-site Representative: (240) 298 – 0074   

Chris Soussanin – METCOM Chief of Construction: (301) 737 – 7400 x 311 

 


